
May 12, 2020 
 
Catering Orders Are Cancelled as of May 12 
 
After a lot of deliberation, we still are having a hard time making this decision, but we are not 
meeting the minimum of orders that we need to be able to operate without a major loss.  
 
We hope you understand, and consider supporting us with your orders in the upcoming days, so 
we can continue doing our part, and cook for the community. 
 
Please check our upcoming menus often. If what we are offering is not what you need at this 
time, feel free to email us suggestions and feedback privately. Just let us know what you would 
consistently and regularly order from us. If we can make it happen, you know we will… We are 
always striving to improve, and adapt to fulfill the needs of our kosher community. With the 
absence of events and business as usual, we need to rely on small orders from our patrons and 
new clients. This requires an exhausting marketing and sales efforts, as well as a very efficient 
operation for a small caterer to survive requiring volume.  
 
We truly apologize for the inconvenience, and hope this is just a worse day, or a worse week 
within the challenging and terrible times we are going through. 
 
Thank you, Ofelia Cohen 
 
ofelia@alakartecatering.com   |   610 613 7138 
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